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Rep. Petryk:  Statement on Ellsworth Budget Public Hearing 
 

Madison – Representative Petryk (R-Eleva) released the following statement on the 

upcoming Ellsworth Joint Finance Committee State Budget Hearing: 

 

“It pleases me to happily announce that the Wisconsin Legislature's Joint Finance 

Committee has chosen Ellsworth as the location for one of their six state biennial budget 

public hearings to be held across Wisconsin.  

 

In speaking with my colleagues on the Joint Finance Committee over the past several 

weeks, I enthusiastically requested for them to bring one of the hearings to the people of 

the 93rd Assembly District.  Their decision is very welcome news, indeed! 

 

The public hearing is set for Wednesday, April 19, 2017 at Ellsworth High School, 

located at 323 W Hillcrest St, Ellsworth, WI 54011. More information will be 

forthcoming regarding the time of the hearing.  

 

All are welcome to attend the hearing to offer their feedback on the proposed budget plan 

to the 16 members of the Joint Finance Committee as well myself and other Wisconsin 

legislators in attendance. This will be a great opportunity for the committee to hear the 

priorities of rural Wisconsin.  

 

I look forward to seeing and listening to many of my constituents at this local hearing.” 
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